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Liedekerke, Thursday 18 June 2020 

 
Subject: introducing one-way traffic part Kleemputtenstraat at school - Trial period 
 
Dear parent(s) 
 
Last school year and the beginning of this school year, together with the municipality of Liedekerke and the police 
(TARL), measurements were carried out on the traffic density in the Kleemputtenstraat near the school area. 
Undoubtedly you will have noticed that there are regularly increased police checks. 
 
(Pilot) actions were drawn up from these analyses. Because of the corona crisis these were unfortunately 
postponed but the last 2 weeks the wire was picked up again. 
 
In view of the current traffic situation at the school gate, it was decided, in consultation with the municipal 
authorities and the police, to temporarily introduce one-way traffic in the part of the Kleemputtenstraat. This 
creates a logical circulation for the traffic, we create less congestion and parents can drop their child off at the 
Kleemputtenstraat and/or the Molenstraat in one go. 
 
After the trial period, the results will be examined with the departments concerned. 
 
Specifically: 

 This is a trial period that runs from Monday 22 June to Tuesday 30 June (not on Wednesday 24 June 
because there is no school then). 

 Modification: one-way traffic Kleemputtenstraat (road section Molenstraat/Affligemsestraat) - driving 
direction Molenstraat 

 Two-way traffic Lindestraat - driving direction Molenstraat will be retained. 

 Only applicable during the start and end times of school. 
o Start: one-way at 07:50 to 08:40  
o End: one-way at 2:50 p.m. to 3:40 p.m.  

 Someone from the municipality will place and remove the signs each time. The police will check the 
amended traffic regulations. 

 
The car park at the school (Kleemputtenstraat) will NOT be accessible during the trial period at the beginning 
(8h10-8h40) and end of the school day (14h30-15h40). If you would still park on the parking lot, you will have to 
wait until the one-way is lifted. 
 
We hope, together with you, that in this way we can strive for a traffic safer environment for everyone, 
especially our children.  
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Stanny De Block 
Director GO! Primary School The Bee 
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Plan one-way: 

 

 


